
City of Scottsbluff, Nebraska
Monday, November 21, 2022

Regular Meeting

Item Reports2

Council to discuss and consider action on appointing Philip Mark 
Bohl as the City of Scottsbluff Street Superintendent for January 1 
through December 31, 2023 for the purpose of the 2023 calendar 
year Highway Incentive Payment from the State of Nebraska 
Department of Transportation.

Staff Contact: Mark Bohl, Public Works Director
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